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9 June 2017

Dear Chairperson Mr. Jens MODVIG and members of the CAT,

The National Human Rights Commission of the Republic of Korea (hereinafter
"the NHRCK") would like to inform the Committee against Torture that the NHRCK
has found the inconsistency with the facts on the Committee's Concluding observations
of the Republic of Korea(published on May 12, 2017). Accordingly, the NHRCK

hereby submits its written opinion as the attached file.

The NHRCK request kindly that the attached file be distributed to the
Chairperson and members of the Committee and post it on the website of the

Committee.

Yours Sincerely,

743
CHO, Young Ho

Director of Human Rights Policy Division

The National Human Rights Commission of the Republic of Korea



